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Written Testimony for the 

House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee 
March 5th, 2025 
Marisa Haman, Ward County Auditor/Treasurer 

 
Re: Support for SB 2175 
 
Good afternoon Chairman Schauer, and members of the House Government and 

Veterans Affairs Committee.  My name is Marisa Haman and I currently serve as the 
Auditor/Treasurer for Ward County. 
 
I am writing today in support of SB 2175. 
 
I believe the postelection audit as currently written will provide additional confidence in 
the election process.   
 
Although it will take additional hours for our office to complete the process, the payoff 
of a second validation is worth the time and effort.  
 
I encourage you to recommend “do pass” on SB2175.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions.  

 

 

 

 

 
 


